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NEWSLETTER  

Not much has changed here with the Club’s Landlord, Drysdale 

Metals (DM) currently in preliminary discussions with Council and 

advise “Conceptually DM is looking at 100—120 dwellings & a 

reasonably simple configuration of  a few golf  holes to accommodate 

the retirement village.  We will keep you posted regarding 

developments concerning this matter.”.  The Club’s long term lease 

arrangements will be determined once DM have resolved the partial 

redevelopment issue. In the mean time our 2016 rent will have a CPI 

increase of  2% applied. 

 We have concluded arrangements by mutual agreement with Michael Kiraz and are pleased to 

welcome back Teik Lim with a return of  the “Fairways Wok & Grill” concept offering Classic 

Western & Modern Asian cuisine.  The major renovation works to the Bistro area to 

accommodate “Fairway’s” have taken a lot longer than anticipated but the completed project 

provides us with a catering facility equal to any in the region.  Make sure you check out the 

new facility & enjoy the variety and quality on offer—especially Teik’s weekly specials like 

$8.50 schnitzels on Wednesday & Two Meals for the 

price of  One on Tuesday as part of  the opening menu. 

Catering Changes………. 
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Bowls……...…. 

  The Big news for the bowlers is the  total renovation of  the No. 1 

Green currently underway and scheduled for completion in January 2016.  

The cost is around $25,000 and to their credit the bowlers have raised all but $5,000 of  this from 

their own fundraising efforts.  Apart from the usual competition days the Tuesday BBQ and 

Bowls social format starting from 5pm is proving a great success and more players are welcome 

to try their hand at the long roll—you don’t require experience, just be looking for a bit of  fun! 

 

Staff  Members…………. 

One New, one gone & one about to leave for a while. 

Welcome to Doug Hitchcock who has been appointed to the new 

roll of  “Bar and Gaming Co-Ordinator”.  Doug comes to us via 

Doyalson RSL, Gosford Leagues & Central Leagues.  He brings plenty of  experience & a 

positive attitude to the position and as a local living in Mannering Park is committed to the 

success of  the club.  Please make him welcome. 

Phill Chapman has left us after some 4 years of  cheerful service to take up a full time position at 

Marylands Tavern & we wish him well with that endeavour. 

Supervisor Shona will be taking maternity leave around Xmas & we wish her well with the whole 

having a baby thing & expect to see her back on deck mid/late 2016. 

Quite apart from the usual Tues, Thurs, Sat & Sunday competitions things 

have been pretty busy on the course with a highly successful 3 Day Pro 

Am in September & the annual Course Improvement Day fundraiser in 

October.  The later event raised just on $9,000 which helped purchase a Back Hoe unit to make 

life a bit easier for green keeping staff.   

There are some great new golf  membership deals available until the end of  the year & for those 

ladies too busy to play midweek, don’t forget you can play in the Saturday comps by upgrading to 

full membership status or pay visitors rates on the day under the standard Ladies Membership. 

 

 Golf……... 
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Entertainment…….. 

  The year is drawing to a close but we will still have plenty of  great events coming up. 

¶ Wednesday nights are for Trivia , Raffle, Euchre and of  course the Badge 

Draw   around 7:30pm 

¶ Friday’s feature our Mega Meat Raffle & Badge Draw every week.  

Karaoke follows the raffle on the 1st & 3rd Friday each month 

¶Sunday’s feature Live Music in the Main Lounge from 4 pm and a $2.00 

Seafood Raffle followed by a Member’s Badge Draw 

Some of  the special events coming up. 

§ Thursday 3rd December—Ham Raffle 

§ Thursday 10th December—Ham Raffle 

§ Saturday 12th December—Norm Bakker’s Elvis Show. Fun & FREE in the Main Lounge 

from 7:30 pm 

§ Thursday 17th December—Mixed Xmas Raffle ( Chicken, Pork, Ham & Meat Vouchers) 

 

 In The New Year! 

§ Mel’s Karaoke takes over from Kazza’s Karaoke 1st & 3rd Friday’s 

§ We are currently securing bookings for the “Screaming Jets” & the “Killer Queen Show” - 

details TBA 

 

That’s about it—thanks for your support through the year, we hope it continues in the 
year ahead and MERRY CHRISTMAS 
 
 
Cheers, 
Ian Taylor CEO 
On behalf  of  the Board of  Directors. 
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